RP Weekly Email from May 14, 2020

See email for attachments.
May 14, 2020

Dear Families,

SUPPLY PICK UP/DROP OFF: If you have not yet done so...please click on the following link and sign-up for when
you are able to pick up and drop off your child's school supplies.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60BOE4A ABA923 A3FF2-rosendale

When you come to pick up, please make sure you also bring all school and/or classroom books, library books and
chromebooks with you.

*PLEASE ONLY HAVE 1 PARENT SIGN UP, so we do not have multiple time slots for the same student AND
please only sign up for 1 time slot per school. If you have children at multiple schools, you must sign up for EACH
school using the links sent from each school.

Summer School Information:

REMINDER: Registration closes May 17. Parents you should have received an email, Monday, May 4th,
with information regarding our Summer School Program. We are currently planning on holding summer
school as planned, July 8-August 7th.

The email will contain your child's registration information along with a course description booklet.

If you have any questions regarding registration, or would like to request a paper copy of the handbook,
please contact Brenda Towne, Summer School Secretary, at 920-872-5350 or townbre@rbsd.k12.wi.us.

Online registration began May 11.

Our district wide counselors have put together information to help your child with anxiety during this

pandemic. Please read the information included below to find out more.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION:

It's girl scout recruitment time. Please view the attached flyer for more information.
Fall Youth Volleyball registration information is attached below. Deadline is June 30th.
Have a great weekend.

Jean Marchant

Rosendale Primary Secretary
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